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Erica Krauss

From: hpatzer@ups.com
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 7:56 AM
Subject: Daily UPS intl. update - 5/8/2020

Good morning.  I hope you are well.  If you need a haircut you can go to 
Switzerland….  The updates are getting lighter by the day which is good which means the 
world is finally starting to open!  Have a great day and weekend. 

 

Today’s China capacity. 

 

Latvia :  
Issued: 05/08/2020  
Last Updated: 05/08/2020 6:13 AM GMT  
Msg. No.: 11465     Type: Service Interruption  

Latvia-Coronavirus  

Following the decision to operate a quarantine regime in Latvia with an end date of 12 May 2020, the Latvian Cabinet of 
Ministers issued prolongation of the State of Emergency in Latvia due to Covid-19 until 9 June 2020.  

Cultural, leisure, education, entertainment and sports establishments will operate within a limited time frame, therefore, 
deliveries and/or pick-ups are also possibly limited at such addresses.  

From 12th May, shopping centres will be opened with reduced time of operation.  

Whenever possible, UPS is trying to re-address packages based on consignee instructions and if required to use Driver 
Release option. For COD deliveries, receivers are notified proactively by phone/email to minimize cash flow. Restrictions 
on the entry of all foreign tourists and visitors coming in from countries that are most affected with COVID 19 virus have 
been applied.  
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Country: SWITZERLAND - CH 

Center and State Information: 

Service Center(s) Impacted: Entire Country 
State(s): All 

Optional Area Information: 

Geographic Region: Entire Switzerland 

Postal Codes (or Cities) Affected: 
 
All (all non-essential shops (restaurants, bars, pubs, retail, other non-essential shops etc.. Only 
hairdressers and do-it-yourself stores are allowed to reopen as of April 27th, 2020) 

Impacted Service: All UPS services 
Disruption Type: Novel Coronavirus 
Disruption Cause: Disruptions caused by national or local events 
Service Disruption Details: Swiss government declared state of emergency, closing all non-essential shops 
in shopping malls (retail, restaurants, bars, pubs, other non-essential shops etc.) as prevention of COVID 
19 for undefined time. As of April 27th hairdressers and do-it-yourself stores are allowed to reopen. 
 

 
Heather Patzer 
International Account Manager 
UPS 
405.464.3626 
hpatzer@ups.com 
Customer Service 800.377.4877 
 


